
From: Jandl, Lauren  
Sent: Tuesday, December 20, 2022 2:45 PM 
To: Donoghue, Michael <mdonoghue@smcvt.edu> 
Subject: RE: Public Records Act Request 
 
Hi, Mike, 
 
Attached is further correspondence related to your public records request. 
 
Best, 
 
Lauren 
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STATE OF VERMONT 

OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL 
109 STATE STREET 
MONTPELIER, VT 

05609-1001 
 
 

 
December 20, 2022  
 

Mike Donoghue, via email to: mdonoghue@smcvt.edu 
 
Re: Public Records Request  
 
Dear Mike Donoghue:  
 
I write in further response to your Public Record Act request dated December 13, 2022. 
 
After consulting with BGS about security concerns, I have produced the previously withheld 
diagram referenced in an e-mail from William McSalis sent at 9:49 a.m. on December 12, 2022.  
 
Additionally, in response to your question, the redacted paragraph contained within an e-mail 
from Assistant Attorney General Cindy Maguire, sent at 8:58 a.m. on October 29, 2022, contains 
substantive comments regarding State vs. Gurung, Aita (Docket No. 3261-9-19 Cncr).  
 
To the extent you feel information has been withheld in error, you may appeal to the Acting 
Deputy Attorney General, Robert McDougall. Such appeal should be in writing:  
 
Robert McDougall  
Acting Deputy Attorney General  
Office of the Attorney General  
109 State Street  
Montpelier, VT 05609-1001 
 
Sincerely,  
 
/s/ Lauren Jandl  
 
Lauren Jandl  
Chief of Staff 
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